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Anne Gobin has worked in environmental programs for the State of Connecticut since 1985, and 
has been the Chief of the Bureau of Air Management since 2003. She leads a staff of more than 
100 air quality professionals dedicated to improving Connecticut’s air quality. The state’s air 
pollution challenge is driven significantly by emissions from the transportation sector, so 
strategies and solutions require national and regional action to be effective. Ms. Gobin is 
focused on implementing the 8-state Zero Emission Vehicle Program Memorandum of 
Understanding that calls for putting 3.3 million zero emission vehicles on the road by 2025. To 
achieve this goal she collaborates with industry, academic, and research institutions to explore 
and advance battery electric and hydrogen fuel cell vehicle deployment in Connecticut. 
Hydrogen fuel cells are of particular interest as a potential economic development opportunity in 
Connecticut. Ms. Gobin is a member of the National Association of Clean Air Agencies Board of 
Directors, the Connecticut state air pollution official designee to the Ozone Transport 
Commission, and a member of the Northeast States for Coordinated Air Use Management’s 
Board of Directors. 


